
Thank You Parents! 

We as an HSA board wanted to reach out to thank you for all of your support
during this fluid and unparalleled year. With so many uncertainties in our
community, nothing was operating as normal and that included most of our HSA
activities and fundraisers. Like so many other endeavors, HSA looked a little
different this year. Thank you for rising to the challenge and helping us to
continue our support of the amazing students and faculty at Cold Spring. We
wanted to share some examples of where those fundraising dollars went. 

For our teachers, we were able to provide things like hand sanitizers and candy
and popcorn as tokens of our appreciation. We also did classroom support in
the form of fidget bands, library carts and scholastic periodicals. Funds have
gone towards an office staff lunch, bus driver appreciation, teacher online
periodicals, Family Bingo and Trivia night prizes. Throughout the rest of this
year, we will be able to support 6th grade graduation activities, nurse
appreciation, a teacher appreciation lunch and more classroom support
purchases such as Quest tables.

Finally, and perhaps the one most anticipated by the kids, we will be able to
donate a GaGa pit for the new playground next year!

So thank you for all you do and for always being champions for our kids and
staff. We look forward to coming together next year. 
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Cold Spring Elementary
Home & School is excited to

bring you our first
newsletter!

 
We plan to publish an issue

quarterly to keep our
community up to date with

happenings, plans and
events.

 
Watch this space for
information on our

fundraising activities, our
plans for funds raised and

details on fun family events. 
 
 

WE'RE ALL IN
THIS

TOGETHER!
 Welcome to our first

Newsletter

Some tokens of appreciation
for our wonderful Teachers



HOME ROOM PARENT COORDINATORS 
IRUN4LIFE
APPAREL
BOOK FAIR
BINGO
FATHER(SOMEONE SPECIAL)/DAUGHTER SOCIAL
MOTHER(SOMEONE SPECIAL)/SON SOCIAL
HOLIDAY SHOP
HOSPITALITY 
YEARBOOK
6TH GRADE SOCIAL CLUB
GARDEN CLUB

What is  happening with commit tees you might  ask? Many commit tees were
suspended this  year  due to Covid restr ic t ions and bans on group
gather ings .  However ,  some commit tees have st i l l  been busy!  The Apparel
commit tee ran two successful  sa les of  Cold Spr ing spir i t  wear ,  whi le  the
Hospi ta l i ty  commit tee has been busy organiz ing t reats  and tokens of
appreciat ion for  our  wonderful  teachers and admin staf f .
We look forward to re instat ing a l l  of  our  commit tees for  next  school  year ,
and we wi l l  soon be looking for  lots  of  volunteers  to s ign up to help .  
Are you interested in helping out?  Check out  our  l is t  of  Committees below
or v is i t  the volunteer  sect ion on our webpage for  more informat ion.  

Watch out  for  our  recrui tment  dr ive coming this  Spr ing!  
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What's happening with Committees?

Board Positions 
The HSA Board wi l l  be looking to f i l l  a  posi t ion for  a  Deposi t ing
Treasurer  for  a  2-year  term commentding in June 2021 .  Responsibi l i t ies
inc lude receiv ing a l l  monies on behal f  of  CSHSA,  keeping accurate
records and prepar ing reports  for  the board .
For  more informat ion ,  p lease emai l  coldspr inghsa@gmai l .com 
 

Cold Spring Cares 
Thank you to a l l  the students  who part ic ipated in the recent
Cold Spr ing Cares ar twork ini t ia t ive for  Doylestown Hospi ta l .
Inspirat ional  messages of  hope and strength for  Covid pat ients ,
and notes of  thanks and appreciat ion for  f ront l ine workers  were
del ivered this  week.   
Great  job ,  Cold Spr ing Jaguars !  

WE'RE ALL IN
THIS

TOGETHER!
 


